
STAPLEFORD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL
Bar Lane Stapleford Cambridge CB22 5BJ

Part of Anglian Learning
Headteacher:  Mrs Christine Spain

Deputy Headteacher:  Mrs Jayne Hore

Telephone: 01223 508720
E-mail: office@Staplefordprimaryschool.org

www.staplefordprimaryschool.org
Twitter: Stapleford CPS @Stapleford_CPS

13th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you have all had an enjoyable half term break. Our new school website is
live. Please visit the class page for additional information and photos of work we
have been doing this year. Our trip to London to see ‘The Beauty and the Beast’ is
on 5th July.
https://staplefordprimary.org/pine-class-year-6/

Topic
This half term, we will be finding out about evolution and Charles Darwin. This will
link to aspects of geography in and around South America, which includes the
Galapagos Islands.

Homework
This half term, the main homework for Year 6 is to learn lines, songs and prepare
costumes for the school play. The music for this is on the class page of the
website. There will also be additional optional activities included within this; it
would be great if these could be included.

PE and swimming
Swimming will take place on Monday mornings (after break) and on Wednesday
mornings (before break). The children will do PE when they are not doing
swimming. If you are able, please do sign up on the volunteers form.

I hope once again this information is useful and please remember not to hesitate
in contacting me if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Katie Street
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